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Important Information: We recommend that children read ALOUD at least 3 times a week preferably with an adult. Do please encourage reading ALOUD to support fluency.  Diaries are checked and signed on a Friday. Children can also get involved with our Bingo Books – who will accept the challenge to read them all by the end of the year? 








Homework: In year 5, children are expected to regularly practise their times tables using Times Tables Rock Stars (30 minutes a week). Children are expected to know ALL times tables and matching division facts by the end of year 4. Spelling homework will also be set weekly via Ed Shed based on the taught spelling rule for that week. Children are expected to read at least three times a week which should be recorded in their reading diaries (please include book title and page read up to). Reading diaries are checked on a Friday and books will also be swapped whenever your child finishes a book. 


Logins for Times Tables Rock Stars and EdShed will be stuck in their reading diaries. 





A Note from the teacher: 


Welcome to Year 5! Miss Stockton will teach year Five with Miss Street is our fabulous teaching assistant. Mrs Thomas will teach the children R.E. on a Thursday afternoon. Please ask your child about our ‘Smartie pants’ reward systems. 





This term in class we are learning about… 


In English our class text is ‘The Girl of Ink and Stars’. Through this novel, we will be exploring poetry, myths and legends and descriptive writing. We will be learning to use figurative language for effect and become expert authors in using precise vocabulary to paint a picture. This term in Maths we will be focusing on: place value, comparing and ordering numbers up to 7 digits, Roman numerals, rounding, developing efficient written methods to add and subtract larger numbers and working with positive/negative numbers. After half term, we will be using efficient written methods to multiply and divide larger numbers and learning how to calculate area and perimeter. 


Our geography topic this term will allow us to compare the UK with countries of different climates such as Antarctica and the Amazon rainforest. Within science we will be exploring reversible and irreversible changes. Investigating the factors that influence whether a material can be changed back to their original form. In PSHE, we will be using a range of stories to explore identity and stereotypes.  In music, we will be starting to learn how to play a brass instrument in our weekly lessons with Miss McDonald (Love Music Trust). In French, we will learn how to name some European countries, explore French speaking countries and give and follow directions, explore French speaking countries around the world. In D&T, we will become engineers, designing and constructing a range of bridges to help Isabella to find her way out of the labyrinth alive! Are we up to the challenge? 








Important Information: This term our PE days are Tuesday and Thursday. Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit. This should include: blue/black shorts, white t-shirt and pumps/trainers. If children do not have the necessary kit, a text will be sent home. Children are allowed to bring a hoody and joggers for outdoor P.E. We will also have Music on Tuesdays and will need to make sure they bring their instruments. 








